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From: claudeataylor@yahoo.com
To: Cheryl Hemsley
Cc: Robert Knop; Neven Stipanovic; Anthony Bell
Subject: Re: Advisory Opinion Request by Mad Dog PAC, supplementary information
Date: Tuesday, June 04, 2019 6:04:16 PM

Dear Ms Helmsley,                       Your email is correct in all its particulars. We appreciate
your 
Assistance. 
Claude Taylor. 

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 4, 2019, at 3:52 PM, Cheryl Hemsley <chemsley@fec.gov> wrote:

Mr. Taylor,
 
Thank you for taking the time to speak with me and Mr. Knop this afternoon regarding
your letter dated May 6, 2019, on behalf of Mad Dog PAC.  Kindly either confirm the
accuracy of the following supplementary information or correct as necessary:

 
<!--[if !supportLists]-->1.       <!--[endif]-->Mad Dog PAC will use only open source

photos of candidates on the t-shirts discussed in your letter and will not obtain
any of the photos from the featured candidates’ authorized committees or any
other political committee; and

<!--[if !supportLists]-->2.       <!--[endif]-->Mad Dog PAC, in addition to the source
prohibition questionnaire already included on its website “Shop” page, intends
to provide information to the effect that the entire purchase price of the t-
shirts discussed in the letter constitutes a contribution to Mad Dog PAC.

 
Your response may be considered part of your advisory opinion request; if so, it will be
posted as such on the Commission’s website.
 
Best Regards,
Cheryl Hemsley
Attorney, Policy Division
Office of General Counsel
Federal Election Commission
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